Copy

January 18, 1996

Dear Richard,

We have received your fine "Christmas Box" of Zilker Art Festival articles. A wonderful collection of a city's kite activities, and we appreciate having the record.

Enclosed you will find two copies of our form, and we ask that you complete it, sign both copies and return one to us. We are not sure just what you planned to do about this--whether the Zilker articles are a donation to the Drachen Foundation or whether you would like to be reimbursed for your costs. Either way is fine. Just indicate on the form.

Recently I asked Scott to look through Will Yolen's book, <u>Kites and Kite Flying</u>, and tell me what he knew about the existence of those listed in the section in the back. He did that and I have also included a copy of it for you. You probably know others. The addresses are included in the book, which is a switch from "life in the USA today", isn't it?

Our best to you.

Sincerely,

Jo Nilsson, Archivist